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THE VIETNAM TRAVELING MEMORIAL WALL ®
Easton Maryland

The Vietnam Traveling Memorial Wall is coming to the Eastern Shore of Maryland!

The Vietnam Traveling Wall is comin to Easton, Maryland. This three-fifths scale, 300
foot long structure is an exact replica of the original monument in Washington, D.C.
Media outlets in the entire Eastern Shore of Maryland, Delaware and beyond are
promoting this effort that requires 20 committees, hundreds of volunteers and a
$50,000.00 budget to produce.

The purpose of The Vietnam Travelling Memorial Wall Easton Maryland is “To
honor our servicemen and women who made the ultimate sacrifice during the Vietnam
War.” The Vietnam Traveling Memorial Wall stands as a reminder of the great sacrifices
made during the Vietnam War.

It is intended to help heal and rekindle friendships and to allow the visiting of
loved ones locally who may not be able to make the trip to Washington, D.C. Of those
2,709,918 Americans who served in Vietnam, less than 850,000 are estimated to be
alive today.

This wall is scheduled to be in Easton Thursday, May 31, 2018, through
Wednesday, June 6, 2018. The wall will be open 24/7 for the benefit of everyone at all
times. This event is a solemn presentation of the Vietnam Wall Memonal and as such
will have an air of reverence, honor, and respect.

Professional grief counselors will be on hand from 9 a.m. until 9 p.m. for those
affected by visiting the wall. The Vietnam Veterans of America, Chapter 648, will have
representatives on hand for those wishing that camaraderie.

There are 58,315 names on the Wall. Each of these names will be read aloud
while the wall is in Easton. This will involve hundreds of people reading from 5 a.m.
until midnight, each day. Rubbings of names can be made, as this is one of the few
traveling walls that have the names indented.

The wall will be located at the VFW, E. E. Streets Memorial Post 5118, on Glebe
Road in Easton, Maryland.

To learn more about The Vietnam Traveling Memorial Wall or to schedule an interview about
the Wall, contact one of our Board members...Kenley Timms at kenleyt@goeaston.net, Royce

Ball at royceball@mac.com or Gene Feher at geneifeher@gmail.com.



